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I oppose SB210 as it would keep many people from being able to vote if they are 

physically frail, work long hours, are frequently called to be out of town, or are the 

sole caretaker of a family, etc. Oregon has used mail in ballots for many, many years 

and has never seen any blatant fraudulent activity. Voting is a citizen right, and mail 

in ballots increase a citizen’s ability to vote. 


